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WC: 25.11.19 

 

This week has been our final week thinking about Autumn and 

the children have been very busy: 

 Making bird feeders and watching excitedly to see how 

many birds came to our garden for a snack. 

 Making our own ‘Leafman’ and talking about the          

adventures he would go on. 

 Retelling the story ‘Owl Babies’ and drawing the characters. 

 

The children have also been working hard this week to prepare 

for our Christmas show, they are all going to be fantastic!  This 

week for our homework the children will all bring home a      

template and some instructions.  Their homework is to design a 

‘Sparkle’ programme, the chosen winner will feature on the final 

programme and receive a special prize so good luck! 

 

There is still time to buy tickets to our show, letters can be     

returned to the classroom or the school office.  The children will 

be so excited to see their grown-ups there supporting them. 

 

Thank you for your hard work and continued support. 

I look forward to another wonderful week in Foundation One! 

Mrs Heaton 


